
Micheal Olauson 

Valley City ND 

 

I am just a concerned citizen of Barnes County in the Valley City School District 02-002.   I would like to 
voice my STRONG SUPPORT for this bill.   This bill makes perfect sense to all the things that have been 
going on in this country.   Lets specifically allocate moneys to ensuring our children and teachers – of 
which I have both in this school system – are safe in school from nut jobs that have no control.    I fully 
support all provisions of this bill INCLUDING STRONGLY, the arming of any staff that may feel like they 
want to be armed.   We all know exactly what happens when we have to rely on paid law enforcement – 
anyone remember what happened last spring in west Texas?    My money is on people in the schools 
properly trained and carrying firearms to defend there work place.    

Thank you for your time. 

Respectfully  

Micheal olauson 

 


